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Governing council finance information sheet  

Budget vs actual reporting 
 
A financial report which provides a comparison between budgeted revenue and expenditure 
against actual results is a mandatory financial reporting requirement which the school or 
preschool must provide at each governing council meeting. The other financial reports 
which are mandatory are the balance sheet and profit and loss statement. 

For schools, it is recommended that they provide governing council’s with the governing 
council report (GCR) as this provides this information for each budget area at a summary 
level. Refer to the governing council finance information sheet – governing council report 
(GCR).  

For schools and preschools where the governing council report (GCR) is not used, a report 
which lists by account, the approved budget, the actual revenue and expenditure and any 
resulting variance must be provided. In providing this report, the school or preschool must 
be able to provide an explanation for any material variances.  

The following is an example of an EDSAS budget vs actual report:  
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